
Youth News at FPCSalem 

  
 Creative Time (Grades 2 & under) and Children’s Church (Grades 3-5) during Worship 
 Table Leaders, Kitchen Help, Dessert Makers for Pres-Bees YC on Wednesdays (5:00-6:45) 
 Supplying Dinner for LOGOS on Sundays (4:30-6:30) 
 
Sign Up Sheets are on the Bulletin Board in Fellowship Hall. “Like good stewards of the 
manifold grace of God, serve one another with whatever gift each of you has received.” 1 Peter 4:10 

 

Sunday School – 9:00 a.m. 
Teachers: Julie Mackall (Kinderkids); Kim Double/Denise Weingart (Grades 1-5); Beth Schallick (Grades 6-12) 
 
November 21  No Children’s Church / Communion 
November 28  Advent Workshop starts during Sunday School in Fellowship Hall 

Theme – “The Twelve Days of Christmas” 
 

Pres-Bees Youth Club 
Pre-Kindergarten, age 4 through Grade 5 / Wednesdays at 5:00 p.m. 
 

An adult will need to sign in each child upon arrival on the clipboard provided. 
(Please ring Preschool Doorbell.) Upon leaving, an adult will need to sign out each child. 
 

November 17    Regular Gathering 
 

November 21    Praise Choir sings during Worship (Please have child in Rehearsal Room at 10 a.m.) 
 

November 24    No Pres-Bees / Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

December 1    Regular Gathering 
 

December 8    Regular Gathering 
 

December 15    Regular Gathering – Dress Rehearsal – BANANA NIGHT! 
 

December 19    Carol Fest during Worship (Please have child in Rehearsal Room at 9:15 a.m.) 
 

December 22    No Pres-Bees…see you Wednesday, January 4, 2011 
 

JBM Camp Fundraiser 
 

We are now taking orders for Buckeyes ($5.00 / dozen).  
Sign up in Fellowship Hall or call the Church Office. Pick up on Sunday, December 12. 
Supplies are needed for making the Buckeyes and may be placed in the box on the stage in Fellowship 
Hall – Creamy Peanut Butter, Nestle’s Milk Chocolate Morsels, Margarine, and Powdered Sugar. 
 

Our Youth in the News. . . 
 

Works of art by Andre Tonkinson and Sidney Cushman have been selected to be auctioned at an Art 
Auction and Jazz Festival being held on Saturday, November 20 from 7-10 p.m. at the Kent State-Salem 
Campus. Andre is one of three students at Reilly Elementary School whose work was selected for the 
auction, and Sidney is one of three students so honored from Southeast Elementary. 

 

 

 



 
 
LOGOS is selling Evergreen Wreaths and Crosses this year. The order form is on the Bulletin Board in 
Fellowship Hall. We are taking orders through Sunday, November 28. They will be available for pick up 
on Sunday, December 12. I hope to have them on display November 21 and 28. 
 

20” Wreath - $22.00 
24” Wreath - $25.00 
22” Cross - $18.00 
30” Cross - $25.00 

 
We are also taking orders for Hard Tack Candy. The order form is on the 
Bulletin Board in Fellowship Hall. Please specify if you would like Fruit or Spice 
flavor and how many bags of each. The bags will be $5.00 each and the candy will 
be delivered on Sunday, December 12. If you would like Hard Tack this 
year, please make sure you place an order. We will not be making as much 
extra this year so you might miss out on our yummy candy! What extra we do 
have will be available to purchase on December 12. 
 
 

November 21  Making Hard Tack, Noon – 3 p.m. 
   (Please bring a toy with you for our Basket for the Raffle on December 12. 

It can be something small.) 
 

November 28  No LOGOS – Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

December 5  Regular LOGOS 
 

December 12  Christmas Party at New Lisbon Presbyterian Church 
 
 
Thanks again to the parents who have provided delicious meals for the kids! 
 
If you are in grade six through twelve, please consider joining us for LOGOS. Even if you have never 
been yet, consider jumping in now. We have a lot of fun things coming up. And you are welcome to 
bring a friend with you! In fact, we encourage you to bring a friend!! 
 
LOGOS Fellowship is open to all youth in sixth grade through seniors. Please join us Sunday evenings 
from 4:30-6:30 in Fellowship Hall. If you are looking for a place to have fun while growing in your faith, 
look no further! Join us! If you have any questions, give me a call. 
 
My office hours at the church are Monday and Wednesday, 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., 330-337-9555. 
  

Beth Schallick 
330-482-4877 

 

 

 


